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I am a retired person opposed to the sale of devices that allow the conversion of a gun
into a rapid fire gun or even to convert it into a fully automatic gun - devices like 
bump stocks, manual trigger switches and autosears, etc.  No Maine  hunter or 
homeowner needs such rapid fire weapons for sport hunting or for home protection.  
The sale of such rapid fire attachments endangers us all, but especially they endanger 
law enforcement personnel and potential victims in mass shooting situations.  Maine 
law needs to be stricter than federal law to ban the sale of these kinds of rapid fire 
attachments so that Maine law enforcement officers can enforce these prohibitions.   I 
wholeheartedly support the passage of LD677.   Thank you for considering my 
viewpoint.  


